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Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
On Tuesday 22nd June, Year 6 will be going on to Helston Museum to participate in a KS2 Victorian Life Workshop. This 
workshop combines a hands-on look at genuine domestic artefacts and their place in the Victorian household, with a 
chance to experience a lesson in a Victorian Classroom. The children will have the opportunity to dress up in costume 
and try their hand at acquiring new skills such as writing on slates. 

Following this, we hope to complete their Year 5 field trip (investigating the local coastline) by visiting the beautiful 
Penrose Estate and Loe Bar.   
 
We will go on the school minibus.  I will order packed lunches for those children that have free school dinners. All other 
children will need to come to school with a packed lunch, a drink and a snack.  
 
The weather is still quite unpredictable, so children must come to school with a lightweight coat, a sunhat and should 
have sunscreen applied. They need to wear their school uniform and should bring spare shoes, suitable for walking in, in 
a carrier bag.  
 
We aim to be back at school by the end of the school day, but will advise the office should we be delayed; the school 
will then send out a text message.  
 
Kind regards,  

Mrs Julie Wood.  

>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>> 

Child’s name___________________________ 

I have read and understand what my child will need for the above trip. 

My child has free school dinners and will require a school packed lunch. 

*My child will walk home on return from the trip/ *I will collect my child from school on return from the trip. *Please 
delete as necessary. 

Signed: ______________________________parent/carer        Emergency TEL. no.______________________________ 
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